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From: Freedom of Information Officer 

01756 700600 
 accesstoinfo@cravendc.gov.uk 

Our reference: IR 2017-018 
Date: 30 January 2017 

 

 
Dear Mr Joseph,  
 
On 27 January 2017 you requested an internal review of the recent decision 

concerning your request for information about: housing paedophiles. 

The internal review will be conducted by an independent officer of the Council.  

The officer will aim to complete the review by 24 February 2017 unless there are 

other factors which prevent this. In which case, we shall get in touch with you by 

the above date. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Freedom of Information Officer 
Craven District Council 

Bart Joseph 
Common Law Jurisdiction 
request-382049-
23dbb0b7@whatdotheyknow.com 
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